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References: 1) Fermi 2
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2) Detroit Edison to NBC Letter, Sylvia to Davis,
NRC-88-0179 dated July 21, 1988

Subject: Informal Fermi 2 Advisory Group
|
|

This letter is to inform you that I have established an informal !
advisory group at Fermi 2 made up of the outside consultant menbers of
our Nuclear Safety Review Group (NSIC) . Two of the menbers, Jim Green
and Murray Miles were menbers of the former Independent Overview (

Comittee. The third menber of the group is Darrell Eisenhut who
replaced Sol Levy on our NSRG. The group is chartered to advise me as
to the effectiveness of our ongoing inprovernent programs and help me
identify any other concerns which could affect plant safety.

I plan to meet with the group bi-nonthly following the regularly
scheduled NSRG meeting. I also plan to have Jack Calhoun meet with ;

this group to provide perspective from his viewpoint as the former
Chairman of the Independe.it Overview Cmmittee.
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If you have any questions, please contact me.
'Sincerely,

ffcYAjl a

cc Mr. R. W. Cooper
Mr. R. C. Knop
Mr. T. R. Quay
Mr. W. G. Rogers \0
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